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Dear investors and stakeholders,

In relation to recent media attention (allegations and rumors in the market), VIEO B.V. is 
currently working on releasing additional information regarding the Q4 2017 results.

We are confident that we can address relevant investor concerns, but preferably by posting a 
statement addressing the main topics and providing additional financial information before 
end of this week.

For questions regarding the establishment and formal documentation process of the bond, 
please contact Lars Erik Lærum in Nordic Trustee at +47 22 87 94 06.

Thanks for your trust.

Lebara Management
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